
Town of Cornwall Land Use Office 
Land Use Office 

P&Z, ZBA, IWWA 
Tele 672-4957 fax 672-4069 

landuse@cornwallct.gov  NEW EMAIL  
Tuesday and Thursday 9AM to noon 

P.O. Box 97 
Cornwall, CT 06753 

 
July 14, 2022 
 
Please note: 
 
The Zoning Board of Appeal’s regular meeting scheduled 
for Monday, July 25, 2022 has been canceled. Any 
applications or appeals received on or before Tuesday, 
August 2, 2022 will be set for public hearing on August 
22, 2022 
 
Karen Griswold Nelson 
Land Use administrator 
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